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Thank you for supporting our PTA Fundraiser:  Navigators Get Fit to Fund! 

Dear North Point Families, 

        The school year is coming to a close and we would like to thank all of our parents, teachers and students for helping 

make it a great year! We have had wonderful programs this year and we couldn't do it without our terrific volunteers 

who work so hard to provide great experiences for our children. I wish I could name every one of you! You are amazing!! 

Our volunteers are wonderful and we can always use more of you! We would love to see some new faces on our 

committees next year. You can put as much or as little time into it as you can. We have spots for everyone!  

  We want to give a special thanks to Karen Russell and all those on the fundraising committee who helped create a 

wonderful Family Fitness Party last week and provided fitness challenges for the last month! It is great to see our 

children learning about choices that help create a healthy lifestyle. We didn't make our fundraising goals this year and 

we understand things are tight for many families, but any contributions you can make are greatly appreciated! We will 

still accept donations through the end of the school year.  

Thanks again for all you do!!     Sincerely, Lori Gilbert - PTA co-president 

NP Parent Testimonial: 

“Dear PTA, 

I have to say that as a mother of 5 I was not super excited about the idea of "just giving money to the school." After all the 

things we pay for throughout the year, sometimes I just feel like I have given all I can give. However, when I saw the list 

of activities that the PTA put on through the year, and seeing that my kids have participate in almost everyone, I have a 

change of heart. $30 for one year of activities, awards, donut dates, etc. is a small price to pay for all that the PTA do. I 

know the PTA stretches that money as far as it can go and I am gladly paying $30 for each of my kids this year. I hope all 

my children will have the opportunity to participate in the activities that have been previously enjoyed in years past. I 

encourage all families to think about how they can help make this next school year one to remember and donate what they 

can.  Thanks for all you do,  Jamie.” 
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First Wednesday 
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Calendar of upcoming Events : 

PTA Board Meeting    Wednesday, May 1, 9:30 a.m. @ Kiva 
Utah PTA Convention at BYU   Thurs-Fri, May 16-17 
School Dance Festival    Friday, May 24 
Memorial Day-No School   Monday, May 27 
School Field Day    Tuesday, May 28 
End-of-Year Assembly    Wednesday, May 29 
Last Day of School    Thursday, May 30 

 

It’s been a great year- Have a wonderful summer break! 



 
 

Since we had such a successful Book Fair last year we will be having a “Buy-one Get-one Free” 
Book Fair May 13-17.  All items are buy one get one free.  The hours we will be open are: 

Monday 8-3 
Tuesday 8-4 
Wednesday 8-4 
Thursday 8-6 
Friday 8-1 
This is an excellent opportunity to get some fun books for reading this summer!!   
 

If you are able to help volunteer we would love the help. Thanks so much!! We can't do it without you. You can sign up using 
our Google Doc by clicking on the link below: 
 
                                                                        Volunteer Sign Up 
 
**The library will be open again this summer as well for summer reads.  For those that complete Bingo Cards, there will be 
drawings for free books. 

 

 

We need your input:  Please go to the following link to answer a Survey about our PTA 

Programs & give us your opinion, suggestions, praise &/or offer to help.  Thank you!   

    To access the PTA Survey  click here .  

Teacher & Staff Birthdays:  May-August 

Mrs. Flynn: May 6 

Janae McAllister: May 10 

Austin Adams: May 31 

Michelle Jarman: June 2 

Mrs. Beaudin: June 2 

Mrs. Latimer: June 6 

Alice Coombs:  June 23 

Mrs. Vandemerwe: June 27 

Mrs. Pratt: July 3 

Mr. Salmon: July 5 

Ms. Park: July 11 

Marsha Wagstaff: July 11 

Mrs. Myers: July 17 

Mrs. Lowe: August 2 

Mr. Hoggan: August 8 

Mrs. Arp: August 8 

Mrs. Judy Harvey: August 11 

Mrs. Newsome: August 11 

Mrs. Biggs: August 15 

William Holman: August 16 

Mrs. Ellsworth: August 19 

Mrs. Walker: August 19 

Mrs. Carter: August 24 

Mrs. Hotchkiss: August 30 

 

Have a happy birthday! 

We would like to thank all of our Room 
Parents who helped in teacher classrooms this 

year organizing parties, volunteers, and 
teacher appreciation week activities.  

Thank you for your efforts and support!  
 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheet/ccc?key=0As5J-GjLuSEMdGQ4bWJURmNHNE5HTm15TGhDelppN1E&authkey=COH4qt4F&authkey=COH4qt4F#gid=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1m2wXjMWzunoWW_ci10G4G4pYO3525oxLUne5Ry-XvpA/viewform

